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This is a rediculous bill. As someone who takes beavers in the state of Oregon I can 

clearly state that there is an over abundance. There is a very healthy population. This 

would hurt many land owners that have chronic problems with them. They are a 

valuable renewable resource. This would also hurt many individuals who make there 

living in harvesting this valuable animal. The only reason we have a healthy 

population is because of trappers.     It is a very bad thing to let wildlife management 

go into the legislated , leave it to Oregon Department of wildlife and wildlife officials to 

make the laws. 

 


